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The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva, presents its compliments to the United Nations Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) in Geneva and has the honour to communicate the
names of the members that will represent Costa Rica in the constructive dialogue with the

Committee on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities in Geneva, on 13-15 March 2024:

Head of delegation:

Mr. Alejandro Solano Ortiz
Ambassador

Vice-minister of Multilateral Affairs

Deputy Head of delegation:

M. Christian Guillermet Fernandez
Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the UN

Delegates:

Ms. Shara Duncan Villalobos
Ambassador,Deputy Permanent Representative
Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the UN

Mr. Roberto Avendafio Sancho

Minister-Counsellor

Head of the Department of International Law and Human Rights
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Ms. Paula Peraza Aguilar
Minister-Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the UN

Mr. Roberto Céspedes Gomez
Minister-Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the UN

Ms. Viviana Tinoco Monge
Minister-Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the UN
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Ms. Marcela Coen Moraga
Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the UN

Ms. Melissa Lorincz Sosa
Counsellor
Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the UN

Mr. Luis José Solis Aragonés
Officer of the Department of International Law and Human Rights
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Ms. Viviana Guillen Rojas
Disability Coordination Service
Instituto Nacional de Aprendizaje

Mr. Manuel Zamora Herrera
Member
Junta Directiva del Consejo Nacional de Personas con Discapacidad (CONAPDIS)

The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva, avails its opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office of the
High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) in Geneva, the assurances of its highest

consideration.

Geneva, 20 February 2024

To the
United Nations Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights
In Geneva



